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Senator Skelos is thanked by the Epilepsy Foundation of L.I. for his

help in facilitating a grant of $10,000 from the Department of

Health for the Foundation

DEAN G. SKELOS  September 3, 2009

Senator Skelos is thanked by Tom Hopkins, Executive Director & CEO of the Epilepsy Foundation of L.I.,
and Pat Mayer for his help in facilitating a grant of $10,000 from the Department of Health for the
Foundation.

 

 


